Next Steps @ St Johns

Working together to build a firm foundation for leaming and caring
Nursery telephone: 01761 205657 Nursery email: nextstepsnursery@stjohnsmsn.co.uk

This week at Nursery . ..

This week at Next Steps we have been talking about the
fireworks that the children saw at the weekend. We made
firework pictures using matchsticks and glitter, and talked about
how loud they were and the colours they saw.

The children have enjoyed making poppies for Remembrance Day,
and we showed them a video of what the poppies were for.

12th November 2021

Star of the Week

Our star of the week is

Harry

Harry took part in our group
time Super Sonic Phonics
activity. He used his voice to
describe what was hiding in
a bag for everyone to guess.




We have been looking at the children's
names with the preschoolers, talking
about the letter sounds, and finding all
the letters to match.

Next Friday (19th November) we will be taking part in Children in Need, so the children can
wear anything spotty, bright and colourful! Any donations for the appeal are welcome, and
we have a few wristbands that can be purchased too.

Have a great weekend from the Next Steps team!

REMINDERS

New Lunchtime Collection Arrangements
Please note, parents now need to collect children from
the school main office area.
This is for 12.15pm pick up and 1.15pm pick up ONLY.

Lunches
Please ensure lunches are booked in advance on ParentPau

Christmas Holiday
Next Steps Nursery will break up on Tuesday 21st December and
return on Tuesday 4th January.




